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It is with anger and regret that | write again regarding events that have occurred in
Westminster.

The appointment of a person to a senior position in Government, a role which included
safeguarding the welfare of others, when there existed allegations of sexual misconduct
and previously upheld complaints about his behaviour, is simply inexcusable.

In response we have seen obfuscation and deflection around the facts surrounding his
appointment, depressingly similar to that seen in response to the ‘Partygate’ scandal.

We rightly expect the highest standards in Government, and leadership means taking
responsibility for one’s actions.

The Prime Minister should resign.
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